Sample Letter: Duty Free Supplier to Minister of Finance

Day, Month, Year
The Honourable Bill Morneau, PC, MP






           Minister of Finance









  House of Commons








            Ottawa, Ontario









     K1A 0A6
Dear Minister:

I write to convey the support of [INSERT COMPANY NAME] for the Frontier Duty Free Association’s proposal to initiate a pilot project for a Road Travel Rebate Incentive Program (Road TRIP) as part of the 2016 federal budget.  
Canada’s duty free stores are a critical sales outlet for our company and any measure to boost sales in these locations will have a positive and immediate effect for [INSERT COMPANY NAME] in terms of revenue, jobs creation and investment. 

RoadTRIP would offer American visitors, travelling into and out of Canada through a land border crossing, a rebate of 5% (equal to the GST) on retail purchases made during their trip. This rebate would be redeemed at Canadian duty free stores, located at land border crossing across the country. It is estimated that about 60% or more of those who acquire the rebate would spend the money in the duty free store, purchasing Canada made products. This initiative will provide a direct and significant boost to declining sales in duty stores, and affected suppliers like [INSERT COMPANY NAME]. 
Given the importance of the success of Canada’s 28 land border duty free stores for our company, any initiative that would increase the volume of customers is encouraged. As the RoadTRIP proposal is initially prescribed for a three-year trial, we would be willing to provide a report on how it has impacted our business operations should the Government consider to continue the measure in subsequent years. 
At [INSERT COMPANY NAME], we wholeheartedly support the RoadTRIP proposal and strongly encourage you to include it in the 2016 federal budget. 

Yours Sincerely,

[Insert Signature] 
[Insert Name]
[Insert job title], [insert company name]
